AREA FIRE 2 RESCUE DISTRICT

Landrum Fire & Rescue District Public Hearing
Monday, June 24, 2024, 6:14 p.m.
Location: The LAFRD Station
200 N. Trade Ave
Landrum, SC 29356

In Attendance:

Commissioners: Pam Hilsman, Joe Brown, and Tiffany Freel
Others Present: Warren Ashmore; Taft Matney

. Call To Order
The purpose of this public hearing is to receive public input and comment on the proposed
budget of the Landrum Area Fire and Rescue District for the fiscal year 2024-2025.

1. Notification of the Meeting postings in Accordance with State Law
Notification for this public hearing was published in the Spartanburg Herald-Journal on June 9th
and 16th. The agenda was posted to the District’s website, Facebook page, and on the fire
station entrance doors.

1. Presentation of the 2023-2024 Fiscal Year Budget
The budget for the current fiscal year calls for revenues of $1,066,648.19 and expenditures of
$1,066,648.19.

The proposed budget for the fiscal year 2024-2025 calls for revenues of $1,446,750.02 and
expenditures of $1,421,878.45.

Ad valorem property tax in the amount of 45.9 Mills for the Spartanburg County portion of the
District and 45.9 Mills for the Greenville County portion of the District is expected for the Fire
District to partially meet the operational needs for Fiscal Year 2024-2025. No millage increase is
anticipated over the current year.

V. Public Comment Regarding the 2024-2025 Fiscal Year Budget
a. No one signed up to speak or spoke in favor or opposition of the budget.

V. Adjournment- The meeting adjourned at 6:16 p.m.

Submitted by:

Tiffany Freet



